LA.Z.K. INC. - CALVINO’S PIZZA

July 22, 2019

Julie A. Gibbons
Assistant Clerk of Council

One Government Center
Toledo, OH 43604

Dear Julie,

We have received notice from the owners of our building, 3157 W. Central Avenue,
of a public hearing with the consideration of a request for “Special Use Permit for a
Residential Drug & Alcohol Treatment Center at 3132 Secor Road.”

We would like to voice our opposition for this Use Permit. In an area with somewhat
volatile people that already walk the streets close to and sometimes inside of our
business, we do not feel comfortable with the addition of a voluntary drug & alcohol
treatment center.

One of us currently possesses a full protection order on a mentally unstable person
from the neighborhood that went off medication and made very real threats to our
safety and, by extension, the safety of every person in this building. We are not
interested in the invitation of any more wayward individuals close to our place of
business regardless of what treatment they seek/need. Including our place of
business, there are 3 establishments that serve some form of alcohol in this building.

There is no security on the premises of this building and we have, in the past, dealt
with numerous situations of unwanted or dangerous behavior.

To conclude, we simply want our opposition of this request of Special Use Permit to
be heard and considered.

Sincerely,

_Tina Kubigk Ownar/Président -

Fpéderick L. Kodeih Owner/Vice President




